TELEPHONE:
KET

For the Attention of Town Councillors Warwick Hirst and Peter Hulbert

The Weatherby Pedestrian Crossing Newmarket

write to urge that this Pedestrian Crossing is not closed by Network Rail. It forms an essential
for many townspeople and would cause several of them considerable hardship had they to
an extra mile to reach the town centre.

siting of the crossing is very safe, with good views of oncoming trains in both directions and the
majority of trains approaching will either be slowing down to stop at the station or slowly
lerating away towards Bury St.Edmunds.

1R.Ells Margaret B. Ellis 21 November 2017





